
Hampton Conservation Commission
Special Meeting

January 27, 2022
MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 6:15pm by Chair Mark Samios.  Other members 
present: Marcia Kilpatrick, Penny Newbury, Ev Hyde.

Old Business:  HCC Budget.
The members reviewed and discussed all line items of the Commission’s proposed 
budget for 2022/23. 

Motion was made and seconded (Hyde/Newbury) to accept the budget as discussed 
and recorded at this meeting. Unanimously approved.

The HCC will present this budget to the Board of Finance at the date specified for its 
review.

The meeting adjourned at 7:05pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Penny Newbury, Secretary


